
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Valet LLC 

P.O BOX 32314 

DUBAI UAE 

 

 

Date 17th March 2022 
 

For who it may concern, 

 

Ref: Benard Munyua Njogu  

  

This is to inform you that the person mentioned above has been an employee 

of The Valet LLC a department in EMAAR since 2016 where he joined as 

housekeeping staff an later grew to be a valet supervisor. 

 

Benard served in different capacities such as valet driver, room attendant 

cashier and valet supervisor, 

 

During his time, he helped the company transform from manual ticketing to 

automated ticketing which helped to save time and increase revenue in the 

department. 

 

He was very good and training new joiners and following up with entire 

team to ensure that quality service was delivered to our clients at all time. 

 

We highly recommend Benard to any organization or employer as he is a 

great asset to any organization. 

 

Yours Faithful, 

Samuel Patrick 

Manager The Valet LLC 
 

 

 


